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Following the legal review of the VKT paragraph, | have attached the most recent versions of the Ia%rs for
the Minister’s review. e Ny
)
As requested, we have inserted content in the letter to the Chair of NZTA, and RCAs, about {;gasing

further work on the VKT reduction programmes.

The Ministry will need to work with NZTA to manage the wind do ;activity, and how any reasonable
costs incurred by NZTA are covered. Furthermore, some local.atithorities (in large 'Tier 1' urban areas) may
still complete VKT reduction programmes/plans for their areas r'you notify NZTA to stop work on these
programmes, as these local authorities have already received funding to deliver these programmes and they

may choose to complete this work without further NZTA inValvément. For example, Auckland's programme
is almost complete. Greater Wellington regional counéiiq@) Iso been developing a programme without
CEREF funding. ;"' P
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Please note, | do not work Wednesdays







